
Notice 

17/03/2022 

It is to inform all the students of 1st Semester that the Practical Examination will be scheduled 

on 22.03.2022(Tuesday) at 11 a.m . All the students will attend the practical exam with proper 

practical dress.  

                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                  HOD 

                                                                                                     Department of Physical Education 

                                                                                                           Srikrishna College, Bagula 

 

 

 

 

 

 


